
Improves traffic flow and safety

 Updates and improves pedestrian crossings

Open For Business
Highway 110 Construction Update

Construction is Coming!

Learn About

Project plans and 
schedule
Construction activities 
and access
Practical ways to help 
your business thrive

MnDOT values and encourages your involvement.  If you need an accommodation to participate, such as an American Sign Language 
(ASL) Interpreter, Foreign Language Interpreter, and/or documents in an alternative format, please contact Janet Miller via e-mail at 
janet.rae.miller@state.mn.us or phone at 651.366.4720.

651.234.7506 mndot.gov/metro/projects/hwy110mendotaheights

Please Join Us!

Unable to attend? 
Visit the website:
mndot.gov/metro/projects/hwy110mendotaheights

Project Area

Construction will begin in spring 2017

Call: Click:
 kirsten.klein@state.mn.us
Email:

In 2017 the Minnesota Department of 
Transportation (MnDOT) will improve 
Highway 110 between Highway 55/13 in 
Mendota Heights and I-494 in Inver Grove 
Heights

Wednesday, June 29 

8 a.m. to 9:30 a.m.

Mendoberri Café and Wine Bar
at The Village

730 Main Street Mendota Heights

Stop in anytime over the breakfast hour for 
co�ee and pastries.
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